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Galloway, NJ – Scott Huston of Voorhees, N.J. was recently named interim director of 
Computer Services at Stockton University.  

Huston began as a student at Stockton in 2002. Over the years, he managed several Stockton 
information technology (IT) initiatives, including the campus conversion to Active Directory, 
convergence and management of the Stockton unified help desk, and the negotiation and 
purchasing of enterprise hardware and software. He has helped many divisions implement new 
IT projects and continues to manage the equipment and servers that run these applications at 
Stockton University.  

In addition, Huston has managed the faculty and staff help desk where he has worked with his 
team to develop many new strategies, programs and procedures to promote quicker responses 
with improved customer service.  

He also supported many high profile events at the university, designing new ways to expand 
activities through the use of emerging technologies.  

“This is a very exciting time at Stockton University. I am grateful for the opportunity to be part of 
its next generation of leadership,” Huston said.  

Huston earned a Master of Business Administration and Bachelor of Computer Science and 
Information Systems from Stockton University. He is currently taking professional development 
courses at Harvard University.  
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